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January 22, 2007

To:  Yvonne Lozano, Associate Superintendent
Gadsden Independent School District

From: Rick Scott, Bureau Chief
Math and Science Bureau

Subject: ] Can Learn Labs

This is to notify you that the Gadsden Independent Schoo! District has been chosen to participate
in the I Can Learn mathematics project.

As part of that project, GISD will be given the hardware and software for two labs: one to be
located at Santa Teresa High School and one to be located at Gadsden High School.
Additionally, there will be technical support and professional developtaent for the teachers at
those schools who will be teaching in the labs.

For further information you can contact me at 505-476-1883 or Jay Wehrher of JRL, Inc. at (504)
263-4208,




